
 
 

The City of Georgetown is soliciting sealed responses for the following items or services: 
 

Sludge Dredging WWTP – Project #3404 
Request for Bid (RFB) 

 

The City of Georgetown is seeking bids from qualified contractors to dredge and remove sludge 
in the holding pond at the Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

Sealed proposals must be received at 2377 Anthuan Maybank Drive, Georgetown, SC 29440, no 
later than 2:00 pm (EST) Wednesday, December 5, 2018.   
 
Bid documents including, but not limited to forms, specifications and milestone events, may be 
downloaded free of charge from the City website:  www.cogsc.com.  Select “Bids” from the 
bottom of the home page.  You may also send an email request to purchasing@cogsc.com for a 
direct link. 
 
Bid documents will be modified only by written addenda.  It is the responsibility of the Bidder to 
obtain information regarding projects directly from the City’s website, www.cogsc.com, under 
“Bids”.   Bids received after the due date and specified time will not be considered for any reason 
and will remain unopened.  City will not accept bids by fax or electronic mail. 
 
 


